
NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS, ENGINEERS, AND PLANNERS

ln order to be considered, the Consultant must comply with the Resolution establishing
procedure for "Selection of Architects, Engineers, and Planners" adopted by the City
Council on November 18, 1986, a copy ol which may be obtained at

okc.gov/departments/public-works/engineer-architect-resources/notice-to-a-e from the
office of the Public Works Department Director.

Project Title: MB-1473, Neu' Fire and Police Training Center, in the vicinity of NW
of NE 4th Strcct and Bryant Avenue

Scope of Work: The new training center is to be built on a 128 acre site. Facility program
needs include, but are not limited to, a 64.000 square foot main training building, bum
building, K-9 unit facilities with training office, tactical storage and shop, with
consideration for a future high speed driving training pad and track.

Fixed Limit of Construction Cost $33,179,200

A question and answer session will be held from l0:00 to I l:00 am on March 20,2020
at 420 W. Main Street, on the 1Oth Floor Conference Room. Please address your
q uestions at the meeting.

As a part of your Letter of Interest, provide your understanding of the project and your
expertise and experience on similar projects. Please provide a contact name and email
address in your letter of interest.

Refer to the basic contract located on okc.govidepartments/public-works/engineer-
architect-resources/notice-to-a-e . AII contracts with the City or its related Trusts use this
contract. Please review the contract to ensure insurance and indemnity requirements will
be met.

Pleose include a 254 Form x,itlt .t'our Letler of Interesl.

Time Schedule for the above project: Preliminary Report required within one hundred
twenty (120) days and Final Plans and Specifications in one hundred twenty (120) days of
the issuance ofthe Work Orders. Last date for submitting Letter oflnterest (four copies of
letter and all attachments and an electronic copy, provided on a flash drive) to the
Public Works Deparlment Director,420 W. Main Street, Suite 700, Oklahoma City, OK
73102: prior to 5:00 p.m. March 31. 2020, Emailed submittals are not being accepted at
this time.

Eric J. Wenger, P ., Director
Public Works/City Engineer

NOTICE IS HEREBY CIVEN. that the City of Oklahoma City has a project that requires
the services ol a consulting firm.


